
 

 

 

Dear Friends, 
 

For the last 17 years,  in partnership with other local businesses, families 
and friends we have managed to donate nearly 20,000 toys to Toys for 
Tots to help local families in need of Christmas gifts for their children.  This 
year is no different and we have expanded our network of drop off 
locations to make the giving a little more convenient.  We thank our 
partners listed below and would ask for your help again this year.  Please 
help us make Christmas great for our local families in need. 
We are excited to be joined by High’s of Baltimore, Chesapeake Landscape 
Materials, Sanders Jewelers in Pasadena and Earleigh Heights Volunteer 
Fire Company.  Please patronize these partners and drop off your new un-
wrapped toy by December 16th.   

Our Collection Locations: 
Messick & Associates – 7 Old Solomons Island Rd. Suite 202 Annapolis, MD  

– Open from 8am-5 pm Monday thru Friday 
Chesapeake Landscape Materials – 8217 Baltimore Annapolis Blvd. Pasadena MD  
 –  Open from 7am-4pm Monday thru Friday  
Earleigh Heights Volunteer Fire Company– 161 Ritchie Hwy. Severna Park, MD  

 – Open Monday thru Sunday 8am – 8pm. 
Sanders Jewelers – 3820-A Mountain Road, Pasadena, MD  

-- Open Tuesday thru Friday 10am – 5pm and Saturday 10am – 3pm.   
At our Home - 8071 Long Hill Rd. Pasadena, MD  

 – Anytime - Collection boxes are on our porch.   
 

High’s Dairy Stores in Anne Arundel County: 
4700 Muddy Creek Road, Galesville, MD  20765  Open Monday thru Sunday 5am – 10pm 
5761 Deale Churchton Road, Deale, MD  20751 – Open Monday thru Sunday 5am – 11pm 
158 Old Mill Bottom Rd., Annapolis, MD  21401 – Open Monday thru Sunday 5am - noon 
1624 Annapolis Rd., Odenton, MD 21113—Open Monday thru Sunday 24 hours 
6899 Veterans Highway, Millersville, MD  21108 – Open Monday thru Sunday 24 hours 
2861 Jessup Road, Jessup, MD  20794 – Open Monday thru Sunday 24 hours 
116 West Central Ave., Edgewater, MD  21037 – Open Monday thru Sunday 5 am - noon 
1329 Defense Highway, Gambrills, MD  21054 – Open Monday thru Sunday 4 am - noon 
 

With your help and the help of our partners, we hope to surpass 20,000 toys                                                                
this year. Thank you for your efforts in supporting this worthy cause. 

Best wishes for a Happy and Healthy Holiday! 

Wayne & Alice Newton 
 


